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[image: image3.png]Patricia needs to read for 120 minutes each week.

+ She read for 26 minutes on Monday.
+ She read for 33 minutes on Tuesday.
+ She read for 38 minutes on Thursday.

How many more minutes does Patricia need to read this week?

Enter your answer in the box.
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1st Grade/105 continued…


Playing is also important for us to learn how to appropriately express our wishes and ideas. We made masks, and have been building with legos, pretending to run restaurants and are learning how to solve problems with our words.





Election Day Bake Sale


Tomorrow: 11/8 All day!! 


Our Election Day Bake Sale is tomorrow! We are still looking for family volunteers to help sell items as well as donated baked or store bought goods to sell.  Families can volunteer anytime tomorrow between 7:00 am and 8:00 pm! All students will have an opportunity to visit our Bake Sale. If possible, please have your child bring in some money to purchase items. Items typically cost around 50 cents.  Thank you advance for your support! 


Mark Your Calendars!


-Election Day Bake Sale: Tuesday, 11/8 from 7:00 am – 8:00 pm 


-Veterans’ Day: NO SCHOOL: Friday, 11/11


-Student of the Month Pizza Party: Thursday, 11/17 @ 1:00 pm 


-Making Music Matters Mini-Concert: Thursday, 11/17 from 11:20 – 12:00











1st Grade/105


As writers, Room 105 is bursting with small moment stories. Children have been writing and drawing about the day a tooth fell out, a sleepover at grandma's house, seeing hippopotamuses and making pancakes. We are learning to tell about a small moment rather than a list of moments and connecting our illustrations to our words. We are also learning to find tools in our classroom that can help us spell new words such as our New Word Wall and using books we have read!





Our first graders are practicing their penmanship. Using the program, Handwriting without Tears, students are learning how to form their lowercase and uppercase letters efficiently so they can become fluent writers!





As mathematicians, we are learning about how to imagine what addition looks like in our brain, or visualize it. This helps us understand how to solve story problems. We are also learning how to use tools like counters number lines and drawings to help with addition. of course, we are also learning how to be a good partner when playing games together.


























Our Instructional Focus! 


As educators we will collaboratively plan and scaffold lessons to ensure access to Cognitively Demanding Tasks (CDTs) for ALL students as demonstrated through their speaking and listening skills and student work. 








PARCC Question of the Week


Each week we will provide a PARCC question. All students in grades 3 – 5 are required to answer our PARCC question of the week!  Students, please turn in your answers to your teacher! 


�





Mixed Bag Summary! 


We raised a total $3,032.95 from this year’s Mixed Bag Fundraiser!! Here is a summary of our efforts! Great job everyone and a special “thank you” to Cherry Suarez for organizing this fundraiser! Thank you Ms. Suarez!!


-30 FAMILIES PARTICIPATED


-GRADE 3 (RM 203-MS. BLAIR) AND GRADE 1 (RM 103-MS. GILLESPIE) WERE THE TWO TOP SELLING CLASSES.  STUDENTS IN THESE TWO CLASSES WILL RECEIVE AN ICE CREAM PARTY.


-MS. GILLESPIE’S AND MS. BROWNELL’S CLASSES HAD HIGHEST PERCENTAGE OF PARTICIPANTS.  THESE TEACHERS WILL RECEIVE A MIXED BAG GIFT.


-TOP SELLERS WILL BE INVITED TO ATTEND AN ICE CREAM PARTY AS WELL THIS YEAR.


TOP SELLERS:


SOFIA SUAREZ				$1566		(top seller multiple years)


ROLANDO MESTRE				$552		(top seller multiple years)


ELIZABETH DIORIO			$462


AUGUST AND GEORGIANA JACK	$401


BROOKLYN VEALE				$400





Orders should start arriving early next week!


Great Job Everyone!! 


Thank you!!!





Student of the Month: September





Below are the names of our Students of the Month for October! Congratulations to all of our Students of the Month! 





Ms. Brownell�
Hannah Asaad �
�
Ms. Perry�
Savannah Evans & Austen Boissaye�
�
Ms. McPhillips�
Panos Lernis �
�
Ms. Liebmann�
Julia Groves & Jermanny Diaz �
�
Ms. Kilroy, Ms. Hassan, & Ms. Soloff�
Kourtney Torres �
�
Ms. Gillespie�
Brooklynn Veale�
�
Mr. Harris�
Johnathan Torres�
�
Ms. Blair�
Kendal Pauyo & Caroline Butler�
�
Ms. Marrero�
Zaria Gabisie �
�
Ms. Irvin�
Breanna Ezekulu�
�
Ms. Sheehan�
Sam Waterman & Devin Clark�
�
Ms. Achour�
Rolando Mestre�
�
Ms. Nery�
Elizabeth Diorio & Sanaa Jones�
�






Class Pictures





Individual Picture Day for the Conley is scheduled for Tuesday, November 22, 2016. We are sending home a picture order form but you also welcome to order online at mylifetouch.com using Picture Day ID: OB016319Q0.  Payments at the school can be made in cash, check, or money order made payable to Lifetouch (We will not be able to make changes to orders at school). Please let Ms. Ford know if you have any questions. 

















